June 13, 2016 meeting

Meeting was called to order.

Secretary report was given & accepted.
Treasurer report was given and accepted.

Fenwood 125 anniversary committee asked if we would buy a toy tractor to be used for the kiddie
tractor pull and raffle it off. Motion was made & seconded to buy tractor & sell raffle tickets.

Edgar to Rock Road trail needs mowing. If you can help contact Gary (garyweiland@gmail.com) 715-
581-2875. Let Gary know time you spent so he can get gas cans refilled and time turned in.

Some holes from rain & animals are on the trail also. Will try to get this fixed in evenings. If you have
time to help with this contact Gary. First 2 miles are the worst.

There were some trees on the trail due to storms. Gary & Dean are heading up the cleanup — trail is
open.

Some of the bridges need work — will be checked out and material will be purchased to fix.

Burma Trail — Logging is being done — Gary was told we do not have to worry about storm damage as
loggers will clean up.

Need to put up more orange fence where it was started on work day. Chris L. volunteered to pick up

more fence posts. Will be able to work on after he gets them.

Meeting was adjourned.

Next meeting will be held Monday July 11th, 2016 at 7:00 at the Fenwood Village Hall



